
My Fellow Scouts and Scouters,

As we begin a new year of Scouting, we take a moment
to reflect on the accomplishments of the Hawkeye Area
Council, Boy Scouts of America. We are proud to inform
you that our Scouting programs continue to serve
thousands of youth in Eastern Iowa. These programs
offer leadership and character building, enhancing
knowledge and skills that guides youth to become
upstanding and productive citizens in our ever-changing
world. 

For many of us, the Boy Scouts of America defined our
youth and, ultimately, who we went on to become as
adults. It provided a place for us to learn to grow and
learn to lead. We are eager to share a few stories
reflecting these timeless values and tremendous impact
your support has had on our Council.

Although the past year looked very different than others,
the Hawkeye Area Council worked hard to keep youth
engaged and active in Scouting. To all our volunteers,
families, supporters, and alumni, we thank you. You are
growing leaders, serving families, and helping our
communities in Eastern Iowa. We look forward to
another successful year in the Hawkeye Area Council.

Yours in Scouting, 

4,458 youth members served in our 7 county area
68 Scouts earned the rank of Eagle
27,873 Service hours contributed by Scouts and volunteers
104,469 pounds of food collected during Scouting for Food (a new record!)
642 Cub Scouts participated in new hybrid programming such as 
Stay Camp and Pack 172 Adventures
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